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To the Rumson-Fair Haven Regional High School Community, 

 

It is with great pride and excitement that I write this letter of introduction to you as the 

new Supervisor of School Counseling at Rumson-Fair Haven Regional High School. I am 

honored to be a part of a district with such a strive for excellence, a dedicated staff and a 

supportive community. 

  

I come to RFH with 14 years of experience in the field of education and 5 years in the 

corporate sector. In my time in education, I have worked as an assistant director of 

undergraduate admission, a high school college counselor, and a supervisor of school 

counseling. I have had the opportunity to present at NACAC (National Association for 

College Admission Counseling) conferences, speak as a panelist at college admission 

events, and serve in leadership roles at the county level for school counseling 

associations.  In these experiences, I learned that my passion is to help others, and to 

mentor and promote the empowerment of all students. As a devoted educator and father, I 

realize the importance of a committed and dedicated advocate for the success of students. 

This is the charge I bring to work each day and what I will continue to promote amongst 

the RFH School Counseling Department. 

  

It is my goal to provide Rumson-Fair Haven Regional High School with a comprehensive 

school counseling program that encompasses college planning, a strong commitment to 

social emotional learning, and programming to assist our students. 

  

I look forward to working with each and every family. The RFH School Counseling 

Department serves as such an important resource to the community. I am excited to bring 

enthusiasm, passion, and expertise to an already wonderful department. Please feel free to 

contact me directly with any questions and I am so excited to be a part of the Rumson-

Fair Haven Regional family. 

  

Sincerely, 

  
Andrew Amendola 

Supervisor of School Counseling  

 


